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Happy Friday!
Hello everyone, I hope you’ve all had a nice week. I am leaving the newsletter quite late this week as it has been
so busy in school. I am delighted that it has been such a sunny afternoon as our Year 2 and Year 6 children have
enjoyed an ice cream on the yard. The ice cream van was supposed to be a special treat for Year 6 after their
SATs. As it turned out, Year 2 also got one because the ice creams they were supposed to have on their beach trip
have rocketed in price so they got one today instead. Year 2 children have worked hard on their own assessments
this week and have done themselves proud with their positivity and attitude. This half term (with all of the bonus
four day weeks!) has flown by and the children are looking forward to the half term break. School will close on
Friday 26th May and reopen onMonday 5th June.

PE Kit
Advanced warning that from September, we will be tightening up on our acceptable PE kit. PE kit will be:
Royal Blue School Hoodie or Jumper
Plain White Polo or T-Shirt
Plain Black or Navy jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts
Please note, these all need to be plain and logoless.

We appreciate that some of you may be feeling the strain financially so we have deliberately given you plenty of
notice to source uniform and PE kit for September. Reasonably priced clothing can be found online at Asda.
For example:
-Two ‘cobalt blue’ sweatshirts - £5 (or five for £12.50)
-Two Plain white polo shirts - £2.50
-Two pack of navy jogging bottoms - £8

Donations of old school uniform or PE kit would be gratefully appreciated. If you have any, please feel free to
drop them in at the school office.

Out of School Club
The number of children attending Fun Club this week has continued to increase. OnMonday we had 12 children
in and today we’re expecting 10. As the summer weather rolls in, the children will spend more time outside so
keep an eye out on the Fun Club’s Facebook page to see what the children get up to.

For more information, please follow the links below.
Registering and Booking https://trinityyouthassociation.ipalbookings.com/
Email: beaconhilloosc@trinityyouth.org.uk

Breakfast Club 07:45 - 08:45 is £3.00 per pupil
After School Club 3:15 - 4:15 is £4.00 per pupil is 3:15 - 5:15 = £7.00 per pupil

TTRS
I am delighted to reveal that our Year 4 children won the first of their back to back battles with the Year 4
classes at my former school!Mr Gray’s class earned an average of 6000+ coins compared to 4500 from Miss
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Oseuke’s class. Naturally, I was very polite in our victory and didn’t rub it in too much! Children in Year 4 are
outperforming other Year 4 classes locally and nationally with their preparation for the Multiplication Tables
Check in June. More and more children are scoring 25/25 in their weekly checks but, more importantly, every
single pupil has made significant progress since September! Very well done to you all :)

Attendance
Well done to our Year Two children who recorded 98% attendance for the week commencingMonday 15th
May. They were the only class to record an attendance of more than 96% which is our whole school target. It is
vital that you support us in promoting good attendance to ensure that children make the progress they are
capable of.


